
STATE OF VERMONT 
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PURSUANT TO 30 V.S.A. §§ 8, 10, AND 248 

 
ER LAWRENCE BROOK SOLAR, LLC/248-2.2 MW-MORRISTOWN 

 
On March 15, 2019, ER Lawrence Brook Solar, LLC filed a petition for a certificate of 

public good, pursuant to 30 V.S.A. § 248, authorizing the construction and operation of a 2.2 

MW solar electric generation facility off of Laporte Road (VT Route 100)  in Morristown, 

Vermont. The Commission is reviewing this petition in case number 19-0735-PET.  (Additional 

information regarding the petition is available on the Public Utility Commission’s website at 

www.epuc.vermont.gov) 

You are hereby notified that a Hearing Officer of the Vermont Public Utility 

Commission, Michael Tousley, Staff Attorney, will conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on the petition 

on Tuesday, May 21, 2019 at the River Arts Building, 74 Pleasant Street, Morrisville, VT 05661. 

The Public Hearing will commence at 6:30 P.M.  At 6:00 P.M. there will be a presentation 

hosted by the Vermont Department of Public Service where ER Lawrence Brook Solar, LLC will 

describe the project and answer questions about project details. 

The above hearing location is handicapped accessible.  Any person with a disability who 

wishes to attend and will need special accommodation should contact the Public Utility 

Commission (802-828-2358) by no later than May 17, 2019 if they will need that 

accommodation. 

If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may submit written comments using 

the Public Utility Commission’s website at www.epuc.vermont.gov, via email to 

puc.clerk@vermont.gov, or via regular mail sent to Vermont Public Utility Commission, 112 

State Street, Montpelier, VT  05620-2701.  Please include case number 19-0735-PET when 

submitting written comments. 

Information about the site visit (which will occur on the same day as the public hearing) 

will be posted on the calendar on the Public Utility Commission’s website. 
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